Parent Permission Form:
Student Participation Technology & Online Digital Projects
Dear Parents and Guardians of Third Graders,

This letter is to inform you and seek permission for extending technology instruction with your child.  I would greatly appreciate your consideration and approval.

I am excited to implement online digital tools into our instruction this school year.  I want your child to be fluent in his/her skills, applying these in collaborative digital projects. To see this in completion, please visit this online site: http://grade3responds.pbworks.com/.  Last year’s students began on their projects in February of 2009.  For the 2009-2010 school year, we will use even more tools in completing these projects.  The exciting part is that your child will have a completed site, as this one listed above, to access indefinitely.  This electronic portfolio can serve as a “memory book” for sharing with friends or family.  This year’s site is:  http://grade3responds10.pbworks.com/.  You will have to click on the “request access” button.  This is part of the security of the website.

This fall I hope use reading and writing skills to connect with other classrooms world-wide.  Students will cultivate their understanding of different people and cultures.  My two favorite collaborative tools currently are PBWorks (the site listed above) and VoiceThread (also found in the Student Portfolios at this site).  My students will create projects and team up with other classrooms to give each other ideas, feedback and comment/questions.  When students are able to SAFELY share their ideas with an audience broader than just our classroom, they can discover their voice and become even more motivated to learn, communicate, and share their ideas effectively with others.

Often we hear negative stories in the mainstream media about the ways young people use the Internet and social media websites. I understand parent reservations, however the Internet is here to stay.  One of the reasons we are participating in some collaborative digital projects this year is to help our students learn through experiences the ways to SAFELY use the Internet to share information and collaborate. I am writing to let you know what we are planning to do, and to obtain your permission for your child to participate.

To protect student privacy and ensure safety throughout these projects we will do the following:

1. Use student first names only, in identifying student work and ideas.

2. Pictures and video will be used for learning and enhancing the understanding of skills.

If you have questions about our projects please call or e-mail me. (lambertd@billings.k12.mt.us ;406-281-6211).

I will be in contact with you via email to share links to these projects as we create them!  Please complete, sign and return the bottom of this form to me as soon as possible.  Thanks!




Student’s Name:  _________________________________





______  YES, I give my child permission to participate in teacher-moderated, Internet-based collaborative projects this year. My child may share class project pictures and video in these collaborative activities.  I do understand these projects will be posted online and I will have access to them, as well as my family members.





______  NO, my child does not have permission to participate in these activities.








Parent e-mail address:  _____________________________________________________








Parent Signature:  _________________________________________________________








Date:  ___________________                         Phone:  ________________________











